
Serving Tuesday - Saturday from 4:00 pm on
Sherburne, NY  •  For Reservations Call 674-9055

www.lewisrestaurantny.com

Home of Steaks, Seafood and Pasta Since 1942

We will be
CLOSED

for
VACATION
From August 4-12

We will reopen on 
Thursday, August 13

Thank you 
from the 
Lewis family 
and staff.
See you soon!


